
Congratulations to Robert Allen. He has been named Rice ISD's 
Executive Director of School Operations.  

 

 

Congratulations to Bethany Ivie for being named Rice High 
School's principal! 

 

 

 



Congratulations to Robin Corbett for being named Rice High 
School's associate principal! 

 

Congratulations to Antonio Burks for being named assistant 
principal of Rice High School! Coach Burks will continue to 
coach but will be able to use his leadership skills to reach all 
students.  

 


